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Press Release 

Eco Balance Set to Protect Maiden Water Catchments in Cameroon Using Miyawaki Method  

Ecological Balance is delighted to announce that it will be using the Miyawaki Method that has 
successfully been used for forest creation and water catchments in most developed countries, to 
protect watersheds in Cameroon. This campaign, which initially sets to protect five main water 
catchments in Buea in a bid salvage the town from water crisis, will be launched, Saturday November 
23, 2019  with the planting of 600 trees at Bonduma main water catchment (using the Miyawaki 
Method), the main catchment supplying the University of Buea Campus, Bokoko and the Molyko 
neighbourhoods.  

The Miyawaki technique is an innovative reforestation technique that restores indigenous 
ecosystems and natural vegetation by practically forcing, reproducing and accelerating natural 
successional times. Forests created using the Miyawaki method are 30times dense, grow 10times 
faster, and recharge ground water 30times faster. Such forests are also 30times better habitat for 
pollinators, have 30 times better carbon-dioxide absorption capacity and conserve soil properties 
30times better than monocultures. Miyawaki reforestation technique is 100% natural, and designed 
to mimic historical indigenous forests and thus, 100% bio-diverse and maintenance-free. Over 3,000 
forests have been successfully created around the world by the method with 82% success rate 
registered. 

Amidst climate change, Cameroon strives to maintain her now 40% surface area forest cover and 
consolidate her position as a major player in the Congo Basin forest countries. This, couple with the 
fact that an average of 30ha of forest is lost per hour, call for vigorous and effective forest 
regeneration. 

This first phase of forest regeneration/water protection series therefore sets out to plant over 
5000trees per year in Cameroon. We hope that through this, water quantity and quality will be 
increased/ conserve, habitat provided for wildlife and climate change effects mitigated. It is also 
going to be a go-to area for non-timber forest products like spices, fruits, honey and medicinal 
plants. 

Threatened trees species, according to the IUCN Red List, will equally be planted especially in 
community forests that flank the Mt. Cameroon National Park. We believe that by propagating them, 
we will be postponing their possible extinction. We are also involving students in order to encourage 
them to delve into research on the ecology of especially threatened and endemic tree species. The 
importance of forest in terms of carbon sequestration and water retention cannot be over 
emphasized.  
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